
GHEHA BOARD MEETING 
 

SEPTEMBER 4, 2020 
 

LOCATION:  Susan Chartier’s residence 
 
PRESENT:  Steve Roberts; Bonnie Hebert; Susan Chartier; Tonya Hahn; Judy Coker 
 
GUESTS:  GHACC Members Mike Wolford and Elliot Hano 
 
The GHACC members submitted a certificate to proceed for an outdoor kitchen.  
Everything is going smoothly.  We thanked them and they left. 
 
Trey Lape said that we could scan all corporation records and keep on a disk. 
 
Minutes for June 29, 2020 Board Meeting were approved by phone. 
 
Tonya gave her treasurer report.  She paid the Secretary of State annual report by 
computer for $10.00.  She will be paying the bills by “Online bill pay”.  The “St. 
Tammany Farmer” will be online instead of paper.   
 
Steve made a motion to accept the treasurer’s report.  Susan seconded.  All in favor. 
 
Susan contracted with Green Seasons to do landscaping by both entrance signs and 
boat landing.  The work is complete and looks good. 
 
The trees are not trimmed yet, due to the weather. 
 
Due to COVID-19, we will not have a September general membership meeting. 
 
Bonnie has asked St. Tammany Maintenance to replace or fix some street signs.  
 
Susan stated the boat landing gate will be painted when the weather is cooler. 
Susan found a light for the rear entrance.  Because of the direction it will be facing it 
will need a special solar panel.  Susan made a motion to spend up to $515.00 for 
light, battery, shipping and taxes.   
 
Steve seconded.  All in favor. 
 
We will send out a September 2020 Newsletter. 
 
Steve made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Tonya seconded.  All in favor. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m.  


